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10th June 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As part of our commitment to fostering a more sustainable school environment, we are excited to 
invite families to participate in a community-focused initiative. In celebration of Father’s Day, we 
will be hosting a Reception Father’s Day Planting Event which will take place in school on 
Monday, 16th June. 
 
Event Details: 
 

• Base 12: 10:30–11:15 am 
• Base 2: 1:30–2:15 pm 

 
This event is open to one adult per child—fathers, grandfathers, uncles, brothers etc, are all 
welcome to join in this special occasion. The activity will involve parents and carers in planting 
activities, so please be advised that this will be an all-weather outdoor event. We recommend 
dressing appropriately for the weather conditions. 
 
To assist us in our planning, we kindly ask that you confirm whether an adult will be attending the 
event. Please respond by completing the following link https://forms.office.com/e/fHSE53MFzu 
by this Thursday, 12th June, at the latest. 
 
Entrance to the event will be via the green gate leading onto the playground where a member of 
staff will meet you. We ask that you do not arrive more than a 5-minutes before the start time.  
 
We look forward to celebrating this occasion with you and your child, contributing to both their 
learning and our shared commitment to sustainability. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

J.Radusin 
 
Jess Radusin 
Base 2 Class Teacher 

https://forms.office.com/e/fHSE53MFzu

